
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

            6th March 2024 

Dear Parents and carers, 

Year 11 Mock Exam Results – Thursday 14th March 2024. 

As you will be aware your child will be provided with their mock exam results on Thursday 14th March 2024.  Your 

child will be off timetable from 2.10 to 3.10pm on this day to receive the results. 

All students will attend an assembly from 2.10 to 2.40pm to receive information on how their results comprised and 

be provided with guidance on any further steps they need to take secure their grade within May and June 2024.  

From 2.45pm on Thursday 14th March 2024, you are welcome into school to support your child as they collect their 

mock exam results and to provide you with the opportunity to discuss any queries you have with myself, Mrs 

Kawalek or Mrs Lancett.  On Thursday 14th March, please sign in at main reception and a member of staff will collect 

you to be present to support your child. 

Year 11 Stepping Up Evening – Wednesday 27th March 2024 5-7pm: 

On Wednesday 27th March we require at least one parent or guardian of every student in year 11 to 

attend the Step-Up Evening. This evening is a crucial opportunity to discuss your child’s mock exam results 

with Subject Leaders and to be provided with information on how to support your child in their remaining 

time at St Thomas More Voluntary Catholic Academy.  

The evening will be held within the school hall and on the stage where upon Subject Leaders will be 

present for you to discuss how your child is doing and how they can be supported in their remaining time. 

At 6.30pm on the evening, Mrs Doherty-Perkins (Head of Learning) and Mrs Lancett (Deputy Headteacher) 

will address parents and guardians on Year 11’s current academic performance and how they will be 

supported in their final weeks at St Thomas More Voluntary Catholic Academy.  Please complete attached 

consent form and return to Mrs Doherty Perkins to confirm your attendance.  

We will need to contact the parents or guardians of any student who have not confirmed their attendance 

by Monday 25th March 2024. 

We look forward to seeing you in person on Wednesday 27th March 2024 where upon you will be able to 

discuss how your child’s progress within Year 11.   

Kind Regards,  

 

  

 

Sarah Lancett                                                                     Leah Doherty-Perkins  

Deputy Headteacher                                                        Head of Learning for Year 11 

 



 
 

 
 

 

 

Please return the following consent form to Mrs Doherty Perkins: 

Child’s Name: ………………………………………………………………………………. 

Form: ……… 

Please circle one of the following: 

I can confirm that I/we will be attending the Stepping Up Evening. 

I can confirm that I/we will not be attending the Stepping Up Evening.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


